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September 2, 2021 

 

Project Control has announced that Rice & Gardner Consultants, Inc. has joined forces with our firm 

today. Based in Houston, Rice & Gardner will operate as a division of Project Control. 

 

Led by Jim Rice, Rice & Gardner was established in 2005 with core competencies of program 

management and building commissioning. 

 

Rice & Gardner is well respected in the project management and building commissioning fields due to 

their experienced, diverse staff and commitment to serving their clients and the Houston community.  

They are a great cultural fit for Project Control and the entire Raba Kistner enterprise and, as a result, 

will support multiple components of our firm’s strategic growth plan. 
 

As part of Project Control, Rice & Gardner staff will help grow Project Control’s project management 
services in Houston, as well as bring expanded service offerings with building commissioning services 

across the state. Rice & Gardner brings significant expertise in K-12 education, including their very first 

client, the Houston Independent School District. 

 

We are excited about this new affiliation and the resulting benefits for our clients. 

 
Link to original press release: 

https://projectcontrol.com/news-resources/rice-gardner-consultants-joins-project-control/ 

 


